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Hey there, 

In case you missed it, we were so excited to be the first school chosen in Virginia to host a virtual pop in from the 

Washington Redskins. Our students in the 4th and 5th grade were able to participate in a question and answer session 

with one of the team members.  The month of November is going to be a fun one, make sure you check the schedule 

below for all of our events.  Also, thanks to all of you that participated in the trunk or treat, it was a really exciting time 

for our students.  As a reminder, in addition to paper form, the newsletters will also be uploaded on our school’s 

website.   

Twitter 

Follow us on Twitter using: #TCMSOARS.  You can also check out the other happenings within Lynchburg City Schools 

using: #readyandwilling.  Thanks to all of the parents/guardians that have been supporting our school on social media! 

November Events 

November 12th – PTO meeting (6:00 – 7:00)  

November 20th – Open house (9:00 – 11:00) 

November 21st – Kindergarten Musical (6:00 – 7:00) 

November 21st – Thanksgiving Lunch at TCM (during students lunch period $3.65/meal – We had sent out an invitation 

earlier with the incorrect price.) 

November 26th – Terrific Kids (2:45 – 3:15) 

November 27th – November 29th – Thanksgiving break (staff and students do not attend) 

PTO 

Please consider being a part of our PTO.  The next PTO meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 12th at 6:00 pm.  

We will be meeting at the school, in the library.  If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to our PTO President 

Jean Neal.  (info@tcmpto.org) 

The Library Link 

Happy Thanksgiving from the Library! During November – Appalachian Power Co. will be coming to read to 2nd graders 

on November 21st.  We appreciate them coming as they donate the book they read to our library each year.  

The first AR quarter ends November 8th and our incentive will be November 15th! Please encourage your child to read 

and take part in the different reading incentives we have at TCM.  

Missing/Lost book reminders went home in report cards in October. Please look at home for missing books or contact 

Mrs. Johnson via email – (johnsontl@lcsedu.net) for books that are lost. Thank you for all you do! 
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21st Century Program 

November 9th the 21st Century Program traveled to Colonial Williamsburg for our fall field trip.  The students and staff 
had a fun time learning and exploring.  We are now preparing for our annual Fish Fry. The Fish Fry will be held on 
December 12th at 5pm.  All 21st Century Program families be on the lookout for the RSVP in the coming weeks.  
   
As a reminder: The before school program runs from 7:15 - 8:15 and is for students in 2nd- 5th grade.  Please make sure to 
bring your students into the office and check them in for the program.  Please do not allow the students to come in on 
their own.  Also, students for the before school program will need to be at school by 7:25.  We will not allow late 
arrivers, after 7:25, as it interrupts the learning environment.  If you are not able to get your student to school for the 
morning program by 7:25, they will be able to arrive at 8:15 for the regular school day.  Thank you for your 
understanding and support.  
 

Counselor’s Corner 

Happy November!  This month our theme is “Attitude of Gratitude”. We will be encouraging students to identify reasons 
to be grateful. Classroom guidance lessons will revolve around responsibility and choosing an attitude of gratitude. 
 
We will celebrate November Terrific Kids on Tuesday, November 26 at 2:45p.m. 
 
I am so grateful for the opportunity to partner with TCM families! 

-Mrs. Hudson 
 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 

Mr. Guerin 

Principal 


